
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
March 8, 2021 
 
Honorable Veronica Smith-Creer    Email: johnp@eldoradowater.com  
City of El Dorado 
P.O. Box 1587 
El Dorado, AR 71731 
 

 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0033723, AFIN 70-00341 
 
Dear Mayor Smith-Creer: 
 
A review of the NPDES file for the above facility has revealed that the following Discharge 
Monitoring Reports (DMRs) were received late:  

 010S-A, Monitoring period end date of 01/31/2018 
 010S-A, Monitoring period end date of 01/31/2019 

 
 
Please keep in mind that all DMRs are due by the 25th of the month following the monitoring period 
end date.  
 
Any violation of your NPDES Permit is subject to enforcement action by this Department, pursuant 
to the Arkansas Water and Air Pollution Control Act.  The regulations and your NPDES Permit 
require that you take all reasonable measures necessary to eliminate or prevent the occurrence of 
violations. 
   
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me 
at 501-682-0667 or you may e-mail me at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Gray 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 
 
 


